
 

CITY COUNCIL INFORMATIONAL MEMORANDUM 
Date: June 13, 2024 

 
To: Cupertino City Council 
From: Rachelle Sander, Director of Parks and Recreation 
 
Re: Funding Received by Women SV from City of Cupertino 
 
Background 
As requested by Councilmember Moore at the June 4 council meeting, the following 
table summarizes funding that Women SV has received from the city: 
 

Fiscal Year Awarded 
Amount 

Type of Funding Reason for Awarding the Funding 

FY 2020-21 $1,000 Mayor’s 
Discretionary 
Fund 

Donation of $1,000 at the request of 
Mayor Darcy Paul on June 30, 2021 
via an email. 

FY 2022-
2023 

$20,000 Community Grant 
Funding 

Women SV applied for a Community 
Funding Grant. The Parks and 
Recreation Commission 
recommended Women SV be 
awarded $20,000 in community 
funding for technical support and 
training for domestic abuse survivors. 
The technical support and training 
intended to educate survivors on 
ways technology can be used for 
covert abuse and coercive control. The 
funding would also apply towards 
purchasing safe technology for 
survivors. City Council approved the 
recommended grant amount of 
$20,000 on June 9, 2022, and funds 
were awarded. 

FY 2023-24 None Community Grant 
Funding 

Following the receipt of FY22-23 
community grant funding, Women 



 

 

SV reapplied but was not 
recommended by the Parks and 
Recreation Commission.  The 
requested funding was not awarded 
by City Council.  
 
Since FY 2023-24, Women SV has not 
been an applicant in the community 
funding process. 

 
 
Sustainability Impact 
No sustainability impact. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
No fiscal impact. 
_____________________________________ 
Prepared by: Rachelle Sander, Director of Parks and Recreation 
Reviewed by: Kristina Alfaro, Administrative Services Director 
Approved for Submission by:  Pamela Wu, City Manager 


